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Spotlight On: Holiday Celebrations

The holiday season is a magical time for our elementary
schools as students and teachers come together to celebrate
the spirit of joy and togetherness. At both Gilead

Hill and Hebron Elementary schools, students have
participated in chorus concerts, band concerts, gingerbread
house building and many other fun activities. Hebron Public
Schools wishes everyone a happy, healthy holiday season!

Comings and Goings: Mr. Rahusen and Mrs.

Bancroft

Hebron School District bids a heartfelt adieu to an exceptional
educator, Stephanie Bancroft, who has devoted over two
decades of her life to shaping the musical minds
and hearts of Hebron Elementary School students.
As she embarks on her well-deserved retirement,
the district reflects on the indelible mark she has left
on generations of young music learners.

One of Stephanie's remarkable contributions to the
Hebron School District is her role in introducing
countless students to the world of music. She has
been the driving force behind an impressive number
of young musicians, patiently guiding them through
the intricacies of learning to play musical
instruments. As Stephanie embarks on this new
chapter of her life, the entire Hebron community
extends their warmest wishes for a joyful and
fulfilling retirement.

We are happy to welcome Mr. Rahusen as our band
teacher. Mr. Rahusen comes to us with many years
of experience and we are very excited to have him
join us!
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